Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Laurie Bell Schrum [Ischrum@kroloff.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2012 3:04 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Bruns Road, Byron / Bryon Power Plant
Jerry-

It was nice speaking with you a few minutes ago. My contact information is below. In addition, my direct line is 209-
956-7370. Thank you for agreeing to cc me, as the attorney for the property owner, on your forthcoming letter
concerning the status of the property, and for providing the contact people (Lawrence Seto and Susan Hugo) for the
above-ground issues.

Please reply to this email so that | know you received it.

Thank you again for your assistance.
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Kroloff, Belcher, Smart,
Perry & Christopherson
7540 Shoreline Drive
Stockton, CA 95219
Telephone: 209/478-2000
Facsimile: 209/478-0354
www.kroloff.com

~Gervi

_—ing Northern California fo;
65 Years

-

This message is confidential, intended only for the named recipient(s) and may contain information that is privileged, attorney work product or
exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient(s), you are notified that the dissemination, distribution or
copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you receive this message in error, or are not the named recipient(s), please notify the sender at the
e-mail address above and delete this e-mail from your computer. Receipt by anyone other than the named recipient(s) is not a waiver of any
attorney-client, work product, or other applicable privilege.

TAX ADVICE DISCLOSURE

To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS under Circular 230, we inform you that any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this
communication (including any attachments), unless otherwise specifically stated, was not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used for
the purpose of (1) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (2) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any matters
addressed herein.



